Did you know YOU and YOUR baby
can help develop better vaccines
to prevent flu in the future?

WellKiwis
influenza study

Be part of New Zealand’s next major global research into the flu virus and flu vaccine
for babies and infants. Help with research related to infant immunity to influenza.

The WellKiwis study is looking for 600 birth
mothers and their babies due to be born between
1 October 2019 — 30 September 2022 to take part
is this important study. The world needs better flu
vaccines and New Zealand children could hold the
clues to save millions of lives around the world.

VOLUNTEER TO BE PART OF THIS STUDY

To find out more to about participating,
please talk to your midwife or health
professional, or contact lead investigator
Dr. Sue Huang on freephone 0800 493555
(0B004WELLKIWI) or Wellkiwis@esr.cri.nz
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Science for Communities

The Institute of Environmental Science and Research (ESR), one of New Zealand's Crown Research Institutes, is leading the study with New Zealand ethics approval
(NTX11.11.102.AM42). It is a multi-agency collaboration including Lead Maternity Carer (LMC), the Universities of Otago and Auckland, the Capital Coast and Hutt
Valley District Health Boards. It is a part of a large international collaboration on the infant immunity against flu funded by United States National Institutes of
Health through the St. Jude Children’'s Research Hospital (SUCRH) in Memphis USA.



